                               The Evers & Co. July 2016 Real Estate Report
In the close-in Metro area marketplace, average prices were 2.7% lower in July than a year ago and that was not too surprising, since the average price hasn’t showed much movement all year. However, the dollar volume of sales also decreased 4.7% from last July and this downturn is a change in pattern; except for January, we have seen a steady uptick in dollar volume of sales this year over 2015, with February, April and May hovering around +10% or better. 
The District, which has been the leader in our area, showed the biggest drop in dollar volume of sales at -9.3%, which was also surprising. Part of the problem is that inventory is very low and we don’t see any relief in sight, since August is usually a flat month. Any improvement in sales volume will probably occur in September and October, which are our two best fall months.
*Statistics are taken from the Metropolitan Information System for three areas: Washington, D.C.; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria.
